
THE ATLANTA ARMENIAN CHURCH PARISH COUNCIL 

October 11, 1993 

We are very happy to announce that FR. NERSESS JEBEJIAN has recovered well, 
.. and that he will be returning to Atlanta to celebrate Divine Liturgy on Sunday, Oct. 

24, 1993 at 5:30P.M .. As those of you who were present at our last church function 
on Sept. 26, 1993 know, Fr. Jebejian had become ill during his church services in 

Dallas, Tx. that morning; and had to cancel his trip to Atlanta. There was a congregation of 
around 80 present at our church function, and many were deeply concerned about his health; we 
are very pleased to say that our prayers for his speedy recovery have been granted. We would 
like to thank Lorig Zinzalian Smith -our choir director - , who put together such an enjoyable 
and enlightening program under such short notice. Thank you very much Leslie Gengozian and 
Aram Partizian for doing such a superb job so graciously. Much thanks to Fily nand Zaruhi 
Dido for providing us with the delicious yogurt. We would also like to extend our thanks to Jim 
Dunning for the savory grape leave dolmas. Last but not least, our sincere thanks to all of you 
who stood by us, and for the support you showed us by your encouraging words. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

DIVINE LITURGY 

celebrant 
THE REV. FR. NERSESS JEBEJIAN, PASTOR 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 24, 1993 AT 5:30 P. M. 
EPIPHANY BYZANTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

2030 OW ALABAMA ROAD 
ROSWELL, GA. 

FOLLOWING THE SERVICES 
DINNER WILL BE SERVED IN THE CHURCH HALL 

DINNER 

MENU : CIDCK.EN DINNER WITH ARMENIAN PILAF AND GREEN BEANS. 
COST : $5/ADULT, $2.50/ClllLDREN UNDER 12. 
RSVP/CALL : TALIN MAJOR :(404)-447-9647 



Please mark your calendars for Sunday, Dec.S. 1993 at 2:00 P. M. for the 
celebration of Divine Liturgy by Fr. Nersess Jebejian. Fr. Jebejian will be 
available on Dec.4 and Dec.S, for those of you who are interested in 
christenings, home blessings or any other religious requests. Please call 
Talin Major at (404)-447-9647 to schedule these special events. 

FROM THE "WAYS & MEANS DIRECfOR" .... We appreciate greatly all the 
help we received during our last 2 church functions from the many individuals 
who volunteered their services with the preparation and serving of the dinners. 
We now would like to formally organize a committee to better handle the large 
functions we are planning for future events. Anyone who is interested to 

become part of this committee, please call Harry Khachadourian at (404)-717-2483. 

ARlVIENl:AN LANGUAGE CLASSES 

Armenian language classes will officially start on Sunday, Oct.17, 1993 
at the Epiphany Byzantine Catholic Church's classrooms. Please see 
map. We would like to thank sincerely Fr. Phillip Scott for his 
unfaltering assistance, cooperation, help ·and support he has given us 
towards the use of his church and facilities. The lessons will be taught 
by our volunteer teachers, Lorig Zinzalian Smith and Talin Major, 
using the Berlitz method. We are also working on organizing Eastern 

Armenian classes. Anyone who is interested in learning Armenian, please contact Talin Keyfer 
at (404)-262-3160. 

TIME 

PLACE 

COST 

: CHILDREN'S SESSION : 3:30 P.M. SUNDAY AFTERNOONS. 
ADULT'S SESSION :4:00P.M. SUNDAY AFTERNOONS. 

:EPIPHANY BYZANTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH 
2030 OLD ALABAMA ROAD 
ROSWELL, GA. 

: 25$ REGISTRATION FEE/YEAR FOR ADULTS ONLY. 

... ., 
<;' 


